
   

 

 

 

 

St Augustine’s Creswick & St Peter’s Daylesford   

   Napier St Creswick        Duke St Daylesford 

     

 
  We are child safe Parishes, committed to safeguarding children & vulnerable adults.  

  We acknowledge the Dja Dja Wurrung People as the Traditional Custodians  of the land  on which we live. 

We pay our respect to Elders, past, present and emerging.  

 

Sunday April 23rd 2023  3rd Sunday of Easter (Year A) 

Parish Priest     

Fr Justin Driscoll 

    

Admin & Safeguarding Officer   

Leonie Keynes    

 

Parish Office  

13 Duke St Daylesford 

0448 220 685      

PO Box 518 Daylesford 3460 

daylesford@ballarat.catholic.org.au 

 

Office Hours  

Wed & Fri 11.30am - 4.00pm          

Thursday   9.00am - 2.00pm 

 

Parish School Principals                                               

St Augustine’s Bambi Afford  

   Shaun Mohr  

   5345 2106 

St Michael’s Tim Hogan 

   5348 1261                                     

Mass Times                                         

Next Sunday 30th April 

9.00am   Creswick 

10.30am     Daylesford 

  Weekday Masses  

No weekday Masses this week 

 

Mass Times  

Sunday 7th May 

 Vigil 6th May 6pm   Creswick 

10.30am   Daylesford 

 

 

ANZAC Day 

Tuesday 25th April 

We pray for all who served 

and bravely lost their lives in 

battle during times of conflict, 

especially members of the 

Australian and New Zealand 

Army Corps.  May they rest in 

the peace of Christ and rise in 

glory on the last day. We         

remember all families, parents 

and children who lost loved 

ones through war. May the 

light of God’s hope and 

strength comfort them.   

Recent Death 

Vera Fulop (Musk) 

Fr Bob Maguire (Melbourne) 

Barry Tinetti (formerly of 

Daylesford) 

 

Anniversaries of death 

Creswick   

Max Brennan, Jack Dixon, 

Elizabeth Lenaghan, 

Joseph Van der Linden 

 

Daylesford  

David Baxter, Maureen Cook, 

Ceanne Green,                                

Shirley Hourigan,                      

Ronald Kilmartin,  

Charles Matheson,                     

Betty Massingham, 

Bruce Mawby, Dan Nield, 

Jack Ragatz, 

Stephen Tatti, Thelma Talty,  

Iris Tinetti, 

Patricia Upham, Rene Wright.  

 

Welcome to Fr Rupert Bowd 

celebrating Mass at Creswick 

& Fr Kevin Maloney                    

celebrating Mass at  

Daylesford this weekend. 

Prayers for the Sick  

Maureen Egan  

(please keep 

her in your 

prayers) 

Celebrating the Sacraments 

Children in both parishes of Creswick and 

Daylesford will celebrate the sacrament of      

Confirmation on Pentecost Sunday, May 28th 

(9.00am Creswick, 10.30am Daylesford).  

Parents of children currently in Year 3 or up-

wards, who are baptised Catholic, are invited to 

enrol their children in the preparation for the 

sacrament of Confirmation. Please contact the 

Parish Office or the Parish Primary schools for 

further information. The children enrolled will 

be presented to the parish communities at        

Sunday Masses on Sunday April 30th. 

 

From Bishop Paul Bird CSsR 

A number of people have asked about   

arrangements for the reception of Holy             

Communion. I have concluded that it is not yet 

time to reintroduce the sharing of the chalice.    

In regard to the way of receiving the host,           

recognising the continuing risks of the pandemic, 

and out of  consideration for the health of all           

parishioners,  I recommend reverent reception of 

the host in the hand rather than reception on the 

tongue. 

 

“Be not afraid: preparing and celebrating               

sacraments of healing.”   

Pastoral Formation Day                                                

Saturday, April 29th 9.30am – 5.00pm at the 

Glowrey room, St Patrick’s Cathedral, Ballarat.                           

What do Catholics believe about Sacraments of 

Healing?  How do Catholics celebrate reconcilia-

tion and forgiveness?  What is Viaticum and how 

is Communion ministered to the sick?  These 

questions and more will be investigated by the 

ACU Centre for Liturgy team. Cost is $20.00 and 

registration (including lunch) is essential         

Contact 02 9701 4751.   All welcome! 

Caritas Australia 

would like to Thank 

you for supporting 

Project Compassion 

2023. If you still 

have your Project 

Compassion box or 

set of envelopes at 

home, please bring 

them back next 

week or visit  

www.caritas.org.au/project-compassion 

and donate online.  Your generosity will 

empower the world’s most vulnerable 

communities to grow stronger and lift 

themselves out of poverty.  Together, we 

can help vulnerable communities face 

their challenges today and build a better 

tomorrow For All Future Generations.   

 

St Vincent’s College Bendigo, Reunion 

Past students of St Vincent’s College 

Bendigo and their partners are invited to 

attend the 65th Anniversary and Sports 

Hall of Fame Dinner on Saturday, May 

20th, followed by Mass and BBQ at   

Catherine McAuley College on Sunday, 

May 21st  For more information and 

bookings  contact Tim Coates on 0407 403 

574 or timothycoates@gmail.com  

Engaging Your Faith online series           

A series of short, online presentations on 

a variety of topics including  Spirituality, 

Biblical Studies, Christian Meditation, 

Theology, Interfaith Relations, Future 

Technology, and Science and Religion. 

Cost is $25.00 per session More infor-

mation available at https://ctc.edu.au/

news-and-events/engaging-your-faith/  
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